
Broughton Hall Catholic High School  

Parental Feedback Year 9 Electives evening - Thursday 1st  February 2018 

 

The attendance at Electives evening this year was 88% 

We would like to thank all who attended and hope that you and your daughter got all the 
necessary information and guidance needed about elective choices.  

However if you require any further information about electives or the process please feel 
free to contact one of the Year 9 team.  

Completed elective forms need to be handed in by Friday 9th March 2018. 

 

Statement Strongly 
Agree 

 

Agree Tend to 
Disagree 

Strongly 
Disagree 

We were made to feel welcome by 
pupils and members of staff: we 
found everyone approachable and 
helpful 
 

 
77% 

 
23% 

  

We found the electives presentation 
helpful and informative 
 

 
58% 

 
42% 

  

Meetings with different subject 
teachers helped inform our 
daughter’s elective choices 
 

 
65% 

 
32% 

 
3% 

 

Any queries or concerns were 
answered in a clear and straight 
forward manner. 
 

 
61% 

 
39% 

  

I am happy with the advice and 
support my daughter is receiving 
 

 
67% 

 
33% 

  

My daughter is fully informed about 
her elective choices 
 

 
52% 

 
 

 
42% 

 
6% 

 

 

 

 



Parental Comments from the evening  

‘I would like to thank the teachers for helping X choose her subjects, they were very helpful, 
especially when explaining about GCSE exams’ 

‘We think the career fairs and the talks they have had in school has helped our daughter 
know what she needs to do to help her get to University’ 

‘I understand more about the different colour forms’ 

‘We thought it was great when Ms Lunney told us that if X wanted a careers interview from 
the school career advisor we could arrange one’ 

‘The staff were so helpful, they were making sure that they the choices were right for X, we 
are very grateful to the school for this’ 

 

 ‘Sound in the hall was poor, we missed important parts of the presentation’ 

‘We could not hear all of the presentation’ 

 (We apologise for this and will ensure any future sounding issues are resolved. However if 
you require any further information or clarification please contact a member of the Year 9 
team) 

Throughout the evening there were many questions about the different pathways and 
pathway allocations, these were dealt with on the evening and follow up appointments if 
needed made. 

 

 

Reminder 

YEAR 9 PARENTS EVENING MONDAY 5th MARCH 2017 4.00-7.00pm 

 


